Please Be Advised 

In response to the rapid spread of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) and due to direct orders from the Governor of the State of New York, we will be suspending all 
in-person home, hospital, and nursing home visitations until further notice. 

We are acting out of an abundance of caution to make sure that the most vulnerable individuals in our society stay as healthy as possible. 

We will instead be moving to a “phone call visitation” system. Pastor Dan, Josh, and the deacons of the church will be reaching out to those that normally receive visitations in-person, via phone, to help keep everyone healthy.

If you are interested in calling those that are homebound, in hospitals, or in nursing homes to chat, please see a deacon and they will do their best to provide you with a current phone number. 

Thank you for understanding and always remember, we are here for you!
